
June 2024 PAC Meeting Minutes
June 03,2024

Welcome: Dana Orrego

Adopt minutes: 1st: Jacky
2nd:Nicole

Adopt agenda: 1st: Jacky
2nd: Nicole

Principals report: Andrew Ferneyhough

● Awesome Penny Carnival. Lots of great feedback. Staff was curious about numbers.
● Phebe mentioned that the tickets for the food didn't seem to be as good as other years??
● The Childcare facility has officially started. They are doing a soft start this week with 9 or

10 kids. Their pick-ups and drop-offs should not majorly conflict with ours but we will work
through it as we go.

● Lots of fun year-end field trips and activities happening.
● Camp Bob is next Monday for the Grade 5's.
● Grade 5 leaving ceremony is Thursday, June 27th, 9:00 am.
● National Indigenous People's Day - June 21st - Jina Taylor is coming and doing 'Stations'

with us.
● Wheelie Wednesday is going until June 19th but Salad bar goes until June 26th.

Trustee Report: Sara Jane Howe
● Lots of hard work is still going on with the strategic planning. It will be presented at the June

board meeting with the Superintendent.
● Gender based violence committee was voted in at the last meeting.

DPAC report: JJ Goff

Green Team Report: Jesse Sheridan

● Last wheelie wednesday will be June 19th, 2024
● Benoit will be coming to Arden on Wednesday June 12th and will be going from class to class to

hand out the bike lights
● New path going onto Lake Trail road, funded by a grant.

Treasurer report: Jacky Minshall
● Gaming account: $5970.37
● General:$10,293.31
● Penny Carnival total profit $6472
● Need to file gaming grant asap
● Donation to the church
● $500 bursary to be followed up on and final decision to be voted on in the fall

Hot Lunch Report: Nicole Mann
● Profit $429 for salad bar
● Hot lunch profit to date 2,142.26



● Last hot lunch is thursday June 20th and it will be a hot dog day

Fundraising Report: Dana Orrego/Kourtney Van Velzen

● Spirit wear handed out today

Salad Bar Report: Lesia Wick
● National Indigenous Peoples Day is June 21st. That weeks salad bar will be done in combination

with Sandi Phye
● Rotary soup will be served the following week on June 26th

Penny Carnival: Dana Orrego
● We had a successful Penny Carnival 2024!! Lot’s of lessons learned and we will be making notes

and ideas to be more efficient and better organized next year. (bracelet sales, pre sales, food:
tickets vs $$, etc)

● ideas: purchasing our own sno cone machine? Sourcing our own supplies for cotton candy and
sno cones?

● cookies or something to be sent down to say thank you to the volunteer fire fighters?

Old Business: Dana Orrego

● Primary teachers very thankful for donations,
● Still no final date on when the new swing set will be installed
● PAC parent of the month draw parking spot still effective? Decision put on pause to see how the

addition of the childcare facility traffic will affect the flow of parking spots.

PAC Parent of the Month:

● Suzanne

Adjourn: 1st: Wade
2nd: Elisa


